
1 - 4 - 21     Saunton Home Learning  

Dear Parents / Carers 

The children have completed some super writing this week.  They have written 

diaries and a formal letter.  They managed to use 2 different styles and they 

have been amazing with their punctuation – not many full stops missing!  Some 

of their work is on our class blog – do take a look! 

Before returning to school, please can you make sure your child’s name is in 

their jumper/cardigan.  You can appreciate how much valuable time this will 

save when matching children to clothing! 

The first week back our P.E day will be on Thursday 22nd April.  

Home Learning 

Please read as much as you can over the holidays.  Remember you can log onto 

Getepic to find some new books to enjoy.  I will be able to see who has taken up 

this challenge! 

Have a lovely Easter Holiday and enjoy the Spring time 

 

 

 


